
 

 

 

JBE/THO 
 
12th July 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SIXTH FORM ARRANGEMENTS FOR SEPTEMBER 2024 
 
May I first take this opportunity to introduce myself as your Director of Sixth Form designate, starting 
in September. I am looking forward to welcoming our rising Year 12’s into our fantastic Sixth Form, 
as well as supporting our rising Y13’s with their final year to achieve exceptional results next Summer! 
 
Sixth Form Registration/GCSE Results Day – Thursday 22nd August 
GCSE results day is Thursday 22nd August. You can collect your results from 9am – 11am. It is 
important you come in person to collect your results as the Sixth Form team will be available to speak 
to regarding your programme of study for September and register you for the Sixth Form. If you do 
not achieve the GCSE results you were hoping for, the Sixth Form team will be able to support you 
and give you the best advice moving forwards. Sixth Form registration will run from 9am – 12pm. 
 
Thursday 22nd August will also be Registration Day for external applicants wishing to apply for our 
Sixth Form. External applicants will need to bring with them their GCSE results printed from their 
school and a form of ID such as Passport or Birth Certificate. These will need to be brought in and 
completed by Thursday 29th August.  
 
Rising Y13’s 
Y12 students that have sat external AS or BTEC exams in May/June will be able to collect their 
results on Thursday 15th August at 8:15am – 10:30am. I look forward to seeing smiling faces and 
celebrating your successes with you. 
 
September Times 
You are to arrive for an 8:30am start on Tuesday 3rd September when we will have a welcome 
assembly in the Dance Studio.  
 
Sixth Form Uniform 
At Colton Hills Sixth Form, you are permitted to wear your own clothes instead of the school uniform. 
However, there is a dress code that requires you to dress professionally and avoid any attire that 
could be considered offensive or inappropriate. Sportswear is only allowed for PE. As Sixth Form 
students, you are the role models for younger students and visitors should view you as the best that 
Colton Hills has to offer. 
 
Dress code: 

✔  Colton Hills Sixth Form Lanyard (compulsory) 

✔  Blouse/ shirt/ smart top/ jumper/ polo shirt/ cardigan 

✔  Blazer/ Jacket 

✔  Tie 



 

 

 

✔  Smart trousers/ chinos 

✔  Smart shoes (leather if studying Science) 

✔  Skirt/ smart tailored shorts/ dress (all at professional length) 

✔  Natural hair colour/ style 

✔  Discrete piercings and makeup in line with whole school policy 

 
The following are not allowed as part of our Sixth Form dress code: 

● Sportswear - including hoodies, sports T shirts, trainers 

● Hats, caps, durags, non-religious headwear 

● Leggings 

● Jeans 

● Cropped, strappy or low cut tops 

● Overt branding/ inappropriate slogans 

● Piercings which would be deemed unsuitable for a professional setting (belly, spacers) 

● Open toed sandals/ flip flops/ crocs 

● Tattoos (illegal under 18; over 18 tattoos must not be visible) 
 
Please be aware, that our dress code aims to foster a professional educational environment with 
high standards and a commitment to excellence. Sixth Form students are expected to be positive 
role models both within school and in the wider community. The Sixth Form team, supported by 
SLT, reserve the right to make the judgement on the suitability of students’ dress code. If you 
have any doubts, please check with a member of the team. 
 
 
NEW Y12 Success Evening – Thursday 12th September 5-6pm 
Finally, advance notice for our rising Y12’s Parents and Carers who are invited to an information 
evening talk to be given details about Sixth Form life and have the opportunity to ask questions to 
the Sixth Form team. A reminder for this event will be sent out in September. 
 
 
I wish you all a restful and relaxing Summer and look forward to welcoming you all back on Tuesday 
3rd September. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mr. Bentley  
Director of Sixth Form 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
 
 

  


